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Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr Havinga,
 
Thank you for sending us the letter dated March 20 requesting our comments on Volume 1 of the 
updated SNA and our views on the title. We would like to acknowledge all the hard work done 
during the updating process of SNA 1993, in particular whilst drawing up the recommendations 
on the 44 specified issues. We also appreciate the fact that the Czech Republic has been directly 
involved in the updating process through the representative of the Czech Statistical Office in the 
Advisory Expert Group on National Accounts.
We would like to advise you that we do not have any further comments on the content of 
Volume 1 of the updated SNA taken as a whole. As regards the title of the updated SNA, we are 
inclined to think that the proposal under letter b, i.e. the System of National Accounts 2008 
(2008 SNA), is more appropriate in order to reflect all the substantial changes incorporated into 
the basic framework of the SNA 1993.
At the same time, we have noted the announcement that the draft chapters of Volume 2 of the 
updated SNA will be posted on the dedicated webpage in the near future.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
Petr Vojtisek
Deputy Executive Director
Monetary and Statistics Department
CZECH NATIONAL BANK


